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The Representative Body and Trustees think that the issues raised by the Tribunal, and the questions asked by people on social media are serious ones.
Our answers will make a big difference to how Learning Disability England is trusted by people or works in the future. Our answers and actions need to be well thought out and based on our core beliefs and shared values.
The Representative Body and Trustees are going to take some time to think about these questions, to make sure everyone involved in making decisions can think about, talk about and agree what Learning Disability England should do next.
We’re not starting from a blank page. Learning Disability England supports the Registering the Right Support policy and CQC putting it into practice. Also Learning Disability England’s Representative Body has already done some thinking about the issues brought up in the Tribunal. So far, the representative body has focused on what LDE should do if a member organisation opens a hospital or runs a dangerous or abusive service and does not do something to put it right straight away
The Tribunal raises different issues, and LDE must think these new issues through in the same careful and considered way we’ve done before.
We now need to work out if LDE wants to or can-do quality checks on new and current members.
We also need to agree more detail on what kind of things an organisation or group, or individual would need to do for us to tell them they could no longer be a member.
Finally, we need to agree what action we take if something happens at a volunteer Trustee or Rep Body member place of work that we do not like or agree with.
We want to give all 20 people the chance to be part of making these decisions based on the role they have as Representative Body member or Trustee.
The Summer holidays are slowing us down a bit, but some of us have been talking about this over the weekend. We will carry these discussions on this with everyone as they come back from their holidays. We will do this as fast as can without making it hard for anyone to be included.
By doing this LDE wants to be open and share what we think about and decide and not rush but feel confident that LDE is doing what we said we would when we said how we would work
If you want to talk about this you can contact Sam Clark on Samantha.clark@LDEngland.org.uk or 07823 536603
If you want to tell us what you think as a member we would be very pleased to hear from you on this or anything else.
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